
 

 

Jan. 22 BPA Public Meeting 
on Slice Canceled 

 
 
The Bonneville Power Administration has canceled its Jan. 22 public meeting to 
discuss the Slice portion of BPA’s Regional Dialogue Policy Proposal. 
 
BPA concluded that it does not need any additional formal public meetings to 
develop a final policy on this issue.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Power Account Executive, 
Constituent Account Executive, Tribal Account Executive or Helen Goodwin at 
(503) 230-3129. 
 
BPA appreciates your continued participation in its Regional Dialogue public 
process.   
 


